Debra Thomeson

From: karin mccullough <sloughalaska@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 8:00 AM

To: Assembly

Subject: COoVID

Thank you as a Borough Assembly for being vigilant and responsive to the COVID situations of
Petersburg Borough in the past, currently and in the future.

Risk Assessment is difficult for all of us during this time - personally and for families. And for you, the
Assembly the added dimension of risk assessment and policies for the Citizens and visitors of our
Borough Through this year I have listened to Borough members deliberations. I am supportive of the
decisions to protect public health you have made. We all hope for a "finish line" but it appears the
“marathon” continues Thank You for your continued work

Sent from my iPhone



